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Gautho, Julia

From: Matthew Balkman <mbalkman@turningpointra.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 2:13 PM
To: City Council
Subject: NO on rebuilding the Stockton Bridge

City Council –  
 
Keep Capitola quaint and STOP spending money on unnecessary things. How about spending money 
on improving downtown, waterfront, lowering the speed limit to 15 MPH from the top of Cliff Dr and 
all through the downtown and enforce it, improving the wharf, stairs to Depot Hill, stairs from Cliff 
Dr, shore up Cliff Dr…..all things that NEED money for a real need. There is not “log jam” need or 
concern. 
 
Let the bikes share the road.  
 
 
Cheers,  
 
Matthew Balkman 
 


